A Message From the Chairman

Do you have trouble keeping up with
the latest advances in technology?

Do you feel like the modern world is
leaving you behind? Have no fear!

| The boffins at OVFM have been

; burning the midnight candle (| mean
energqy saving light bulbs!) to bring you

the answer.

We think it's important to preserve those precious and
important milestone moments in life. From weddings to new
babies, from once-in-a-lifetime holidays to fascinating
hobbies, they all deserve to be recorded and preserved for
the benefit and entertainment of generations to come.

But sadly this potential gold dust often ends up languishing
neglected or unaccessible. Whether it's old 8mm cine film,
video tape or digital files on your computer harddrive OVF M
encourage you to metaphorically brush off the cobwebs and

dig for the gold.

We at OVFM will be holding a number of FREE coaching
sessions for people to learn how to make the best of their
material. Whether you use a smart phone, tablet, laptop,
digital camera or good old camcorder we will show you how
to produce polished films to be proud of and which are every
bit as worthy of keeping as our priceless old family photo
albums. Seek out those old home movies and slides and bring
them back to life with the great technology that is now
available. You'll be amazed what can be done.

Come along and learn how to film, edit and preserve your
memories for posterity. Do you know anyone who might be
interested? Spread the word and help us rid the world of
the ‘shoot it and forget about it’ mentalityl

Simon Earwicker

Chairman Orpington Video and Film Makers



